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STATE FARM AND MIDWEST FOOD BANK UNITE FOR PEANUT 
BUTTER FOOD DRIVE 

 
LOCATION, ST – State Farm, in partnership with Midwest Food Bank (MFB), is excited to announce the 
Enterprise-wide Peanut Butter Drive, running from April 8 to 19. This collaboration aims to provide this 
nutrient-rich source of protein to families facing hunger. The drive will benefit our community and 
locations across the US. 
 
Monetary contributions are maximized through Midwest Food Bank’s bulk purchasing power. Additionally, 
State Farm employees’ and agents’ gifts of $25 or more will be matched by State Farm, making each gift 
go even further. Donations can be made be made online at https://midwestfoodbank.org/sfpb. 
 
"Peanut butter is a versatile staple loved by children and adults alike," says Aimee Beam, Executive 
Director of Midwest Food Bank Bloomington-Normal, IL. It’s an excellent source of protein and has a long 
shelf life, making it a perfect item for food distribution." 
 
“Quote,” says Xxxxx Xxxxxxx, Title at State Farm. “Quote.” 
 
Midwest Food Bank was founded in 2003 on the Kieser family farm in rural McLean County, Illinois. 
Partner nonprofit agencies receive food from MFB at no cost. MFB, the largest food bank in the U.S., has 
10 domestic locations serving 23 states. There are also two international locations, East Africa and Haiti. 
For more information about Midwest Food Bank (your Location), please visit their website at 
midwestfoodbank.org   
 
 
Midwest Food Bank (“MFB”) is a private, non-profit 501(c)(3) charity. As a faith-based 
organization, it is the mission of Midwest Food Bank to share the love of Christ by alleviating 
hunger and malnutrition locally and throughout the world and providing disaster relief; all without 
discrimination. Our vision is to provide industry-leading food relief to those in need while feeding 
them spiritually. 
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If you would like more information about this topic, please contact Jada Hoerr at 309.370.0171 or 
email jhoerr@midwestfoodbank.org.  


